Jackson Re-elected RurAL-CAP President

At the annual meeting of the Rural Alaska Community Action Program Board of Directors, in Dillingham, Board Fresident, Gordon Jackson, was re-elected to serve for another year. Jackson is the first person ever to hold the post for more than 2 years.

Commenting on his selection, Jackson stated, "I'm pleased that such a distinguished group of people would choose to continue placing their confidence in me."

Jackson is a life-long Alaskan, presently serving as Executive Vice-President for the Alaska Federation of Natives. He also holds posts with the Anchorage Economic Development Commission, the Post-Secondary Education Commission and a variety of other policymaking boards throughout the State.

Others re-elected to serve on the RurAL CAP Board were Vice-President, Jonathan Solomon of Ft Yukon and Secretary-Treasurer, Z. William Barr of Shishmareff.